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Linda Lutz

3711 Woodward Ave
Detroit, M1 48201
September 16, 2019

To: The City of Detroit
From: Detroit Symphony Orchestra
RE: Permit to Install Digital Poster Boards

To Whom It May Concern:

Allied Signs and Bluewater Technologies have been contracted to install new digital poster boards
at the Max M. & Marjorie S. Fisher Music Center building located at 3711 Woodward Avenue,
Detroit, MI. Please allow Allied Signs and Bluewater Technologies to apply for the permit that allows
us the opportunity to move forward with the project.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office.
Sincerely,

Linda Lutz, Vice President and Chief Financial Officer

Max M. & MARJoOrRIE S. FiSHER Music CENTER
3711 WOODWARD AVENUE - DETROIT, MI 48201 MARK DAVIDOFF, Chairman
T 313.576.5100 - F 313.576.5101 - DSO.ORG ANNE PARSONS, President and CEO



